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PSP Successes
•	 Reorganized and centralized its crime analysts into one unit

•	 Formed a Victim Advocate Unit

•	 Developed a comprehensive grant strategy
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PSP Site Partners
•	 Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives (ATF)

•	 City of Tulsa

•	 Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI)

•	 Oklahoma Department of Corrections, Probation, and Parole 
Services

•	 Tulsa County District Attorney’s Office

•	 Tulsa Police Department

•	 United States Attorney’s Office—Northern District of Oklahoma

•	 U.S. Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA)

•	 U.S. Marshals Service (USMS)


